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4 April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We have a confirmed date for the postponed Spring Dance Showcase.  
 
It will now take place in The Berry Theatre on Thursday 28 April at 7pm. 
 
The dress rehearsal will also take place on Thursday 28 April in the Berry Theatre. 
 
If you had purchased tickets these will be automatically transferred over to the new date. If you 
no longer wish to attend these can be refunded by contacting the d.@rt Centre on 01489 779471. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Miss H Jones 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


